
8. PROPOSED REMOVAL/TRANSPLANTING OF CABBAGE TREES -
BEXLEY AREA

The Council’s Arboriculturist reported on a Board request for the investigation of
transplanting cabbage trees in the Bexley area.  The Board decided that the trees
be relocated to the Bexley Wetlands, and that the Chairman of the Travis Wetland
Trust be advised and thanked for his input into this matter.


